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United Grain Corporation Expands ND Presence with Acquisition of Mayville Grain Facility 
 
As part of its growth strategy, United Grain Corporation (UGC), headquartered in Vancouver, Washington, will 
acquire a shuttle loader facility in Mayville, North Dakota, from Mayport Farmers Co-Op. The Mayville 
acquisition increases United Grain’s footprint in North Dakota, where it has an existing facility in Bucyrus. 
  
The Mayport Farmers Co-op, established in 1994 through the merger of three original co-ops dating back to 
the early 1900s, has been a key partner for local producers. “We are fortunate to have the opportunity to 
acquire this facility,” said UGC Vice President of Operations John Todd. “We are especially excited for the 
opportunity to work with and bring value to local producers.” 
  
United Grain is dedicated to investing in the local community and forging strong partnerships. By expanding 
market opportunities for producers, they continue to cultivate a network that’s united for success. Through 
initiatives like UGC Profit Partner, United Grain helps producers manage their risk in a dynamic market while 
providing pricing tools, market intelligence, and value-added contracts to deliver unparalleled value. 
  
For over 55 years, United Grain has met the evolving needs of its producers, suppliers, and customers to 
nourish the world safely and reliably. As the Pacific Northwest’s premier bulk grain exporter and supply chain 
management company, they have grain terminals across Washington, Oregon, Idaho, Montana, and the 
Dakotas. “As our mission states, we ensure success for all by uniting our producers and suppliers with our 
global customers,” says UGC CEO and President Augusto Bassanini. “United Grain continues to make strategic 
investments in origination and looks forward to promoting our mission to help producers in the area succeed.” 
 
Producers interested in contracting and selling corn and soybeans should contact Greg Mostad at 
gmostad@unitedgrain.com. 
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